Von: Giuseppe Casale <G.Casale@itcilo.org>
Datum: Montag, 24. April 2017 um 13:01
An: Giuseppe Casale <G.Casale@itcilo.org>
Betreff: 4th International Seminar at Cà Foscari University of Venice (Italy) 18-24 June 2017

Dear colleagues,
please find herewith the link for the registration at the 4th International Seminar to be held on 18-24 June 2017. We encourage you to disseminate the information through your respective associations and universities.
Kind regards,
Giuseppe Casale
Secretary General
ISLSSL
http://islssl.org/4th-seminar-on-international-and-comparative-labour-law-final-program/ 
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